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Greetings,  
 
The South Carolina High School League has updated classifications placements of all 
schools beginning with the 2024–2025 school year. These classifications placements will 
be in effect for two years. 
 
The guidelines established by the Reclassification/Realignment Guidelines Committee 
served as the blueprint for schools' placements. All schools are assigned based on their 
enrollment count to include district additions and the 3.0 multiplier. Flexibility as approved 
by the Guidelines Committee was also used with consideration given to geographics and 
travel. 
 
The South Carolina High School League Executive Committee and Appellate Panel met 
to hear appeals regarding the classifications placements on the following dates: 
 
Executive Committee - January 16th & 17th, 2024 
Appellate Panel - January 19th, 2024 
 
After the appeals process held by both groups were completed, some of the appealing 
schools were shifted from their original classification placement into a different 
classification. 
 
Please find attached the updated version of schools' classifications placements. 
 
The League office staff will begin the process of placing member schools in regions within 
their respective classifications. It is anticipated the classifications/regions placement will 
be completed and sent to the member schools by January 26, 2024.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 


